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To the Clerk of the Board,

I'm emailing you about the Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule as your docket system is experiencing
technical issues.

| urge you to enact and enforce an Advanced Clean Truck (ACT) rule that requires that by 2030, at least
30% (preferably more) of the new trucks on California’s roads are all electric, zero emission vehicles. As
I'm sure you're aware, 30% by 2030 will not only significantly reduce our carbon footprint and criteria
emissions (particularly in low income communities) but provide new employment and investment
opportunities here in California while saving the trucking industry billions in avoided fuel costs.

Thank you,
Alison Hicks
Mountain View City Council
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